
The Roy Orbison Monument Project 
A Plan to Place a Bronze Statue  

to Honor Roy Orbison at the Site of His Birth  

Roy Orbison was born on 

April 23rd, 1936 at the 

Christ the King Hospital in 

downtown Vernon, Texas. 

For many years, the        

location of Orbison’s birth 

went unmarked, despite 

the fact that Roy Orbison 

is widely acclaimed as 

one of the most influential 

musical artists of the late 

20th century. We want to 

change that.  

In 2013, community leaders in 

Vernon, Texas unveiled a sign to 

mark the location of the birth of this 

important  artist, but we feel that a 

more impressive monument is 

needed to do justice to the memory 

of a person of Roy Orbison’s stature. 

That’s why we want to raise money 
for a full sized bronze statue to honor 

Roy Orbison on the site of his birth. 

 

We need your help!   
Please Donate! 

 

All funds raised in this effort will be used for the         
commissioning of a bronze statue to honor Roy Orbison. 
None of the money raised will be used for administration 

expenses associated with the statue project. * 
 

* Credit Card companies may charge a small handling fee  
to process donations that are made by credit card,  

but none of the money we receive will be used for administration costs.  

To donate, please send check 

or money order (do not mail 

cash) to: 

Roy Orbison Statue Fund 

1725 Wilbarger Street 

Vernon Texas  76384 
 

 

 

 

Or donate using PayPal: 

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=LKX3D6V74MN3Q

